
SOS Children’s Village Multan 
In the Month of July:           2023 

Total Strength of Children:  210 

Ijaz Welfare Foundation's Visit: 

In a heartwarming gesture, the Ijaz Welfare Foundation graced the SOS Children’s Village 
Multan with their presence, bringing joy and nourishment to the children through a delightful 
dinner event. 

Transforming the atmosphere into a vibrant culinary experience, they set up a live food station, 
offering an array of delectable dishes including freshly fried puris, flavorful cholay, indulgent 
halwa, and savory aloo bhujia. 

The Foundation's kindness knew no bounds as they dedicatedly served every child, evoking a 
profound sense of gratitude and happiness among the young souls.  

Their compassionate gesture left an indelible mark on the children's hearts, creating cherished 
memories that will be remembered for years to come. 

   

Taekwondo Training: 

The children of the SOS Children's Village Multan and the SOS Youth Home Multan have been 
diligently practicing and improving their Taekwondo skills with maximum effort.  

They have shown great dedication and have been consistently displaying their utmost 
potential, as they continue to train and progress each day. 

   



SOS Multan Institute of Technology 
Strength DAE Students (including SOS students): 128 

Strength of SOS Students (DAE & Vocational): 11 

Strength of PSDF Students: 196 

Strength of TEVTA short course Students: 30 

Total Strength: 365 

PSDF Admissions Selection: 

In the dynamic month of July 2023, SMIT embarked on a rigorous selection journey for the PSDF 
3- and 6-month courses. This entailed a comprehensive interview process that yielded 
remarkable outcomes. A total of 195 promising candidates participated in the interview 
sessions, showcasing their potential and enthusiasm. 

After meticulous deliberation, the selection committee took an informed decision, ultimately 
choosing 125 exceptionally talented candidates for a range of courses including Welding, 
Computer Applications, Web Designing, Dress Making, and Hand Embroidery. This cohort of 
chosen individuals represents a diverse group of future professionals who will undoubtedly 
excel in their chosen fields. 

This accomplishment highlights SMIT's commitment to identifying and nurturing outstanding 
talent, ensuring that the chosen candidates are well-prepared to make significant contributions 
to their respective industries. The July 2023 PSDF Admissions Selection Process stands as a 
testament to both the candidates' aspirations and SMIT's dedication to academic excellence. 

   

Commencement of New PSDF Classes: 

With great enthusiasm and a commitment to equipping individuals with valuable skills, SMIT 
proudly inaugurated a new batch of PSDF courses on the 3rd of July, 2023. This diverse array 
of programs includes Digital Marketing, Computer Applications, Amazon Virtual Assistance, 
Web Designing, Dressmaking/Tailoring, and Hand Embroidery, all designed to empower 
participants with the knowledge and expertise demanded by today's dynamic industries. 



The new batch boasts an intensive daily schedule, encompassing a comprehensive 5-hour 
regimen that seamlessly blends theoretical foundations with practical applications. This holistic 
approach ensures that students not only grasp the conceptual underpinnings but also gain 
hands-on experience, preparing them for real-world challenges. 

At SMIT, we understand the importance of fostering well-rounded professionals who are 
capable of making impactful contributions to their fields. The commencement of these new 
classes exemplifies our dedication to nurturing talent and fostering a culture of continuous 
learning. As we embark on this educational journey, we eagerly anticipate the growth and 
success that each participant will achieve through these thoughtfully curated PSDF courses. 

   

Distribution of PSDF Certificates: 

In a heartwarming culmination of dedication and hard work, SMIT proudly presented 
certificates to the accomplished graduates of the April 2023 batch of PSDF programs. The 
ceremony was met with an atmosphere of joy and fulfillment as students' efforts were 
recognized and celebrated. 

The recipients of these certificates, having successfully completed their PSDF courses, were 
brimming with happiness as they held tangible evidence of their accomplishments. This 
recognition stands as a testament to their commitment to self-improvement and their 
unwavering pursuit of excellence. 

At SMIT, we take immense pride in being a part of our students' journeys towards realizing 
their potential. The distribution of these certificates not only marks an end but also signifies a 
new beginning for these graduates, as they step into the professional world equipped with skills 
and knowledge that will undoubtedly shape their futures.   

   


